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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2015 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF A  
BALHEARY ROAD, BALHEARY,  
SWORDS, CO. DUBLIN
Fingal County Council has made an order temporarily closing 
Balheary Road, Balheary, Swords, Co Dublin, to facilitate GAS 
works. It is proposed that the road will be closed from 2nd 
November 2020 until 22nd January 2021, the permitted 
working hours shall be between 08:00 and 20:00 Monday-
Friday and 10:00 and 17:00 Saturday.
No submissions were received during the consultation period.
Alternative routes available for vehicular traffic are as follows: 
Diversion routes:
Two sets of works along Balheary Road: 
•	 Traffic coming from Swords, turn left onto Balheary Road, 

follow road and then turn right at junction of Balheary 
Avenue, then turn left onto Balheary Road.

•	 Traffic going towards Swords, turn right onto Balheary 
Road, follow road and then turn left at junction of Balheary 
Avenue, then turn right onto Balheary Road.

Works from junction of Balheary Road and Batter Lane: 
•	 Traffic coming from Swords, turn left onto Balheary Road, 

follow road and left onto Balheary Avenue, turn right onto 
R108, right turn to R129.

•	 Traffic going towards Swords, turn right onto R129, then left 
onto R108, then left turn onto Balheary Avenue, follow road 
and turn right onto Balheary Road.

Local access will be maintained at all times.
Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in 
relation to this matter.

Caroline Power,  
Administrative Officer 
Balbriggan, Swords, Rush/Lusk Operational Area


